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Hiventy is taking over the site located at 221 bis boulevard Jean Jaures in Boulogne-
Billancourt.

Hiventy chose this location, which is home to a large number of companies in the audiovisual
sector, to install its headquarters and get closer to its customers.

This new location will bring together in one place image and sound post-production, dubbing
and subtitling, digital restoration, packaging and delivery (cinema, DVD and Blu-Ray, digital
platforms, TV, etc.)

The photochemical activity remains at the Joinville Le Lab, the historical site.

The Bastille site, which specializes in the postproduction of fiction, series, documentaries
and animation, as well as the Grande-Armée Avenue site, focused on post-production of
streams, remain unchanged.

As of October 2019, the activities dedicated to sound (post-production and dubbing) will be
progressively transferred to this new site. The complete development will be finalized in
September 2020, without any interruption of activity.

The new site will offer the following infrastructures:

- 2 cinema mixing auditoriums

- 2 TV mixing auditoriums

- 2 sound studios

- 3 recording studios

- 2 cinema and TV calibration rooms

- 1 digital projection room and 35mm of 80 seats



"This historic image and sound post-production site, well known to our customers under the
name" Les Audis de Boulogne "is perfectly adapted to our activities. This grouping will
facilitate collaboration and synergy between the teams in order to provide our clients with
transverse expertise. These new premises will allow us to increase our post-production
capacities dedicated to cinematographic and television works, "says Thierry Schindelé,
Group General Manager.
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